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Re: Plumbers Local Union No 68 Group Protection Plan 
 
Dear Plan Participant: 
 

This correspondence is to notify you that effective July 1, 2022, the Plumbers Local Union 
No 68 Group Protection Plan will no longer be mailing the Explanation of Benefits (EOBs) to your 
residence.  All EOBs are available on the Plumbers Local Union No 68 Benefits Funds Office 
website, www.PLU68benefitfunds.com, under your Participant Portal.  

 
We have attached your website credentials with this notice.  To view your EOBs, simply 

log onto www.PLU68benefitfunds.com,  scroll down to “claims,” and click on the claim number.  
You will then be able to print or download the EOB at your convenience. 

 
You have the right to opt-in and continue receiving paper EOBs by mail.  Simply sign 

below that you wish to receive a paper EOB and return the form to the Benefits Office.   
 
If you are unable to access the website, or have issues accessing your account, please 

contact the Fund Office at (713) 869-2592.   
 
Sincerely, 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Plumbers Local Union No 68 
 
 
 
           I wish to opt-in to receive paper EOB’s 
 
      ___________________________________   
          Print Name                              Last 4 SS#             
 
_____         _____________________________ 
         Signature                                   Date 
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